5163 Duke Street Halifax, Nova Scotia Canada B3J 3J6

September 1979

Stephen Patridge, 226 Marmadon Road, London SE 18 1EQ England

Dear Steve,

Thank you for your letter. I am glad the plans seem to be working out OK.

I am assuming that your plans are still to come to us from New York and that that 16.20 flight is the connecting link from New York (it seems to be the only flight arriving at Halifax at that time). If that is the case I see no problem in your giving your presentation at eight o'clock on the Thursday evening as planned. If you had been coming directly to Halifax from Britain the difficulties of clearing customs might have posed a problem.

As to your getting from the airport there is a problem that I teach on Thursday afternoons so it might be best if you take a taxi directly to the College and we will reimburse you for this.

As yet I am not quite clear as to where you will be staying but we will arrange something.

Best wishes; Regards to Jane; Looking forward to seeing you on 11 October.

Eric Cameron,

Director of the Graduate Program

 $\underline{\text{P.S.}}$. I have just learnt that the Visitor's apartment at the College will be available for you for the nights of 11th and 12th October.

EC/tl